
From: Philip O'Reilly <   
Sent: 14 May 2019 11:49 
To: M42 Junction 6 <M42Junction6@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref: TR010027 - M42 Junction 6 Improvement scheme 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
In response to your letter dated 23 April 2019, I wish to attend the meeting. 
 
I am severely affected by the proposed reconfiguration of the WGAA site and would welcome the 
opportunity to speak but but unfortunately I do not see this issue listed amongst your principal 
issues? 
 
The points I wish to make have already been submitted through the representations process on 8th 
March 2019 and 28th March 2019 . 
 
Kind regards, 
Philip O'Reilly 
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